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Acceptance of Grant - Department of the Army 

In accordance with C.O. Section 129.295, the Department of Public Utilities is advising 
Council of the acceptance of a grant in the amount of $1,000,000 from the Department 
of the Army. This funding will be used for the Buhrer Avenue sewer replacement 
project. This project has been approved by Ordinance 1295-18. 

Please let me know if you have any questions or need any additional information. 

Thank you. 


